
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 27, 1994 

Dear Bob: 

While we could not achieve broad- based agreement on a health 
reform initiative last year, there can be little disagreement 
that we still face the enormous problems of increasing health 
care costs and decreasing coverage. We need to confront these 
problems on a bipartisan basis and address the insecurities that 
too many Americans have about their health care. I am writing 
to reiterate my strong desire to work with you in this regard. 

I remain firmly committed to providing insurance coverage for 
every American and containing health care costs for families, 
businesses, and Federal, State, and local governments. In the 
upcoming session of Congress, we can and should work together to 
take the first steps toward achieving these goals. We can pass 
legislation that includes measures to address the unfairness in 
the insurance market, make coverage more affordable for working 
families and children, assure quality and efficiency in the 
Medicare and Medicaid programs, and reduce the long-term Federal 
deficit. 

We look forward to talking with you in the upcoming weeks 
about a bipart i san e ffort to de liver health care reform to the 
American public. Hillary and I send our best wishes for a safe 
and happy holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

~~·~ 

The Honorable Robe rt Dol e 
Unite d Sta t e s Se nate 
Was hington, D.C. 20 510 
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